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Dear Professor Wolfman: 

 
Here is my report, Impostor Syndrome in the BCS Program: A Formal Report on Helping BCS 
Students Transition. In preparing this report, I’ve learned a great deal about the experiences and 
thoughts of current Bachelor of Computer Science (BCS) students, and I believe my information 
will help future students as well. Thank you for your guidance and encouragement throughout 
this process. 
 
Although excited to enter start their BCS, many students feel overwhelmed by the program and 
seem interested in receiving more information upon enrolling in UBC. The three particular areas 
new students would like to learn about are: how to effectively schedule courses, what is involved 
in building coding projects, and what learning resources are available.  
 
Learning more about the three areas mentioned above will help students feel more competitive in 
the competitive BCS program, and be better prepared for their future co-op positions.  

 
I’ve enjoyed my work on this project, and would be happy to answer any questions. Please 
contact me at madeleinemleroux@gmail.com anytime. 
 
Sincerely, 
Madeleine Leroux 

 
 

 
 

 


